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If you would like to speak directly to an individual

councillor or officer please come along at 7pm. The

main meeting will commence around 7.30pm.

The council wants to know what you think about

life in Northcote ward. Whether it's services like

recycling, street cleaning, parking, education and

housing where the council has a direct

responsibility – or other areas like policing, public

transport and the NHS – we want to make sure that

we understand your priorities for your community.  

The meeting will be chaired by Councillor Kim

Caddy. Your three ward councillors Louise Calland,

Peter Dawson and Aled Richard-Jones will also

be present with leader of the opposition, Simon

Hogg and senior managers from the council.

If you are unable to attend the
meeting, you can still submit 
your questions to the council 
via the website
www.wandsworth.gov.uk/letstalk

Contact your local councillor: 
Louise Calland
Cllr.L.Calland@wandsworth.gov.uk

Peter Dawson
Cllr.P.Dawson@wandsworth.gov.uk

Aled Richards-Jones
Cllr.A.Richards-Jones
@wandsworth.gov.uk

Cllr Kim Caddy  
Cabinet Member for Housing



If you have questions
about this leaflet or
require a large print
version please call 
(020) 8871 7520. 
Do you have a disability? If you have
and require special arrangements to
attend, e.g. a signer or provision of a
loop system, please telephone Gareth
Jones on (020) 8871 7520 in advance of
the meeting.

Your ward councillor report

Support for EU residents We’ve championed

the council-funded partnership with Citizens

Advice Wandsworth that’s providing EU

nationals with information and advice on their

residency status. Wandsworth has a rich

history of welcoming new communities and

we’re determined to maintain that tradition.

Delivering new facilities Several local

improvement projects that we backed, worth

over £750,000, are now complete. These

include better drainage for Wandsworth

Common’s sports pitches, improvements at

the Regenerate-RISE day centre at St

Michael’s and an upgrade to the ball games

area near Chivalry Road. Refurbishment of the

adjacent playground at Chivalry Road is now

complete and will be followed by similar

works at the Boutflower Road playground

near St Mark’s.

Hundreds now using the ‘Report It’ App Local

people have embraced the ‘Wandsworth

Report It’ app for smartphones which makes it

easy to report neighbourhood problems like

flytipping, graffiti and other environmental

issues. It’s available to download at the Apple,

Android or Windows app store and if you

don’t have a smartphone you can still report

such issues via phone, email or online.

Successful 20mph campaign We

successfully petitioned the council to include

both Northcote Road and Bolingbroke Grove

in the 20mph zone in its review of the policy.

Look out for a consultation on both roads in

the coming months. 

Petition to improve busy junction We have

gathered a huge number of signatures on a

petition to lobby the Mayor and TfL for

improvements to the crossing at the junction

of Battersea Rise and Northcote Road to

make it safer for pedestrians. 

Northcote’s going electric As part of wider

efforts to improve local air quality levels,

electric vehicle charging points have been

installed in many street lights across

Northcote at the request of residents. Dozens

more are to be installed in the coming months.

A greener Northcote We’ve planted 45 new

street trees in the ward over the last two

years, enriching our neighbourhoods and

ensuring they remain green and leafy. People

who are interested in becoming a tree

warden can email Wandtreeward@aol.com.
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